
 
 
August 20, 2018 
 
Jason Gilman 
City of La Crosse 
Planning Dept. 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Re. Boathouse historic designation. 
 
Dear Jason- 
 
As we discussed on the phone today and as I discussed with Tim Acklin last month, I would like to move 
forward with designation of our boathouse, Pettibone H6, as an historic structure.  
 
Our boathouse, as with all boathouses in the City of La Crosse, are considered historical structures and 
have a long and storied history, playing an important role in La Crosse’ history. Although many are 
designated as historical, I’ve come to learn that not all of the boathouses have gone through the process 
of being officially designated as historical. 
 
This historic designation will allow us to make the necessary repairs and maintenance that is required.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Joe Katchever & Tami Plourde 
Pettibone H6 
 
Mailing address: 
1401 Saint Andrew Street  
La Crosse, WI 54603 


